melbourne

van@3207port.com.au

02 January 2020

Carine Bourcier

Snr Placemaking Facilitator
CEQ's Office

St Kilda Town Hall

99a Carlisle Street

St Kilda, Victoria 3182

Dear Carine,
Re: PMBA Special Levy 2021 Renewal

The Port Melbourne Business Association (Port Melbourne Inc.), would like to declare our
intent to renew the Special Rate scheme for the precinct commencing 01 July 2021, when our
current special levy expires on 30 June 2021.

We would like to maintain the same boundaries and modelling (tier levels) as in our current
Special Levy scheme; and would appreciate your assistance to implement.

We look forward to working with you through the procedures.

On behalf of the Port Melbourne Business Association and with regards,

Paul Littmg nn

President
Port Melbourne Business Association






